Quick Church Survey - January 2014

During the first few months of 2014 the Parochial Church Council in conjunction with the PCCs of Nailsworth and Horsley will be preparing for the selection and appointment of our new Vicar.  There are many complex legal activities involved with the diocese of Gloucester, but it is important that we make clear our wishes and hopes in the matter.

To that end, we are making a quick simple survey of parishioners in order to ensure that as far as possible they are fulfilled.  Please could you consider this and let us have feedback by returning this slip to a PCC member, by depositing it in the church, or by e-mailing your reply under the headings A or B to Georgina Harford, PCC secretary   georginaharford@hotmail.com  or Harry Tubbs, Churchwarden   harry.jutta@gmail.com


A  List the most important things which you believe the church should be doing in this Parish
(include things which it is already doing which are important in your view)

................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................

B  List the most important attributes which you would like our new vicar to possess and deploy in practice in this Parish

................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................

Thank you very much
